
 

 

Contractor Submits Building 
Plans to Building Department 

Pre-Application Meeting w/all 
involved city departments 

AHJ reviews building plans  
See DAS criteria from Section 510.1 Commentary below 

Project requires EERCS.  Later testing of enclosed shell will define to what 
level.   DAS & DAS Plans permits created. 

Contractor conducts 3rd party initial ERRCS 
testing.  Specific area deficiencies and 

specific failed radio channels provided to 
AHJ on a 20 grid worksheet sheets per 2015 
IFC, Section 510.4 – 510.4.1.2.  Information 
reviewed by Radio Maintenance under AHJ 

authority. 

3rd party testing 
shows no ERRCS 

required.  Mark DAS 
Building Permit as 

“PASS” 

3rd party initial 
testing shows ERRCS 

is required.  Mark 
DAS Permit as  

“PARTIAL PASS” 

Contractor submits ERRCS design plans with manufacturer 
specifications, including system designer and lead installer FCC 
license & system training certification, per IFC Section 510.5.2  
to (appropriate e-mail address here) with subject line reading 

“DAS Plans – Address” 

ERRCS design plans reviewed by 
Radio Maintenance under AHJ 

authority 

Plans approved and 
electronically stamped with 
the Fire Marshal’s Seal and 

e-mailed to contractor.  DAS 
Plans permit marked as 

“PASS” 

System Installed 
per IFC Section 

510.5 

Review determines  
no ERRCS is required. 

3rd party acceptance test 
performed per IFC Section 510.5.3 

and submitted to AHJ.   
Request AHJ ERRCS verification.  

AHJ & Radio Maintenance jointly verify acceptance testing. 
DAS Build Department Permit marked as “PASS” 

 

Building Department “Certificate of Occupancy” shall 
not issued until ERRCS system passes 3rd party 

acceptance testing and AHJ verification 

System entered into Tergis for annual testing by building 
owner’s DAS contractor per IFC Section 510.6.1 and RMC 

Emergency Responder Radio Coverage System (ERRCS) Flow Sheet 
 

2015 International Fire Code 
SECTION 510.1, 

Exception 2, Commentary: 
 

“Exception 2 allows fire code officials 
to waive the requirements when it is 

determined that emergency 
responder radio coverage is not 

needed.  This exception does not give 
any criteria as to buildings that can 

be exempt.  However discussions 
with public safety radio professionals 

found that, based on current radio 
technologies - buildings with an area 
less than 50,000 square feet without 
a basement, should engender little 

concern for loss of radio signal inside 
the building or an inability to 

transmit to an outdoor receiver.” 
 

“Though this section does not offer 
specific types of buildings that should 
be targeted, discussions with public 

safety radio professionals found that 
based on current radio technologies, 

these requirements should be 
applied in any building with one or 
more basements or below grade 

building levels, underground 
buildings or buildings more than 5 

stories in height.” 
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